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North Branch Construction of Concord has begun the fast-track expansion and renovation of
Holloway Commons - the University of New Hampshire's flagship dining hall. Construction will
include two new additions and extensive renovations to existing spaces on multiple floors. The
dining hall will close briefly for the summer season and will be re-opened in the fall upon student
return. Construction will continue while the building is occupied. The project focuses on increasing
seat count and improving circulation patterns in the busy dining hall. Construction is expected to be
complete next February. Design for the project is provided by Miller Dyer Spears, Inc.
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